
From: Brandon Prinsen <brandon@johnsflaherty.com>
Sent: Sunday, March 10,201911:05 AM
To: Matty, Stephen <mattys@cityoflacrosse.org>
Subject: Fairfield Inn &Suites (434

Hi Stephen,

My client, 434 Holdings, Inc is closing on the saleof the Fairfield hotelat 434 3rd Street on March 22,2019. The buyeris
La Crosse Wl Hotels, LLC. Attached is the lease for the adjacent alley. I marked the provisions in the lease with regard to
an assignment of the lease by the tenant. What additional information or documentation do you need from me in order
to complete the assignment of the lease to the new owner effective March 22? Thanks.

Brandon J. Prinsen

Johns, Flaherty & Collins, S.C.
Good Neighbors. Great Lawyers.
205 Fifth Avenue South, Ste 600

La Crosse, Wl 54601

phone: {608)784-5678
fax: (608) 784-0557
e-mail: brandon@iohnsflahertv.com

The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the designated
recipient named. It may contain information that is confidential in nature. Contacting the Johns, Flaherty & Collins, S.C.
law office by e-mail on the internet is not secure and thus will not be privileged, nor will it constitute the development of
an attorney-client relationship unless a written contract establishing that relationship is entered into. Any review,
reliance or distribution by others or forwarding without express permission is strictly prohibited. Ifyou are not the
intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately.
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